
                                      
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Greetings Parents/Guardians,  
 
Welcome to your new LEEP or Kindergarten student! 
 
This is a big step, and we are pleased to take part in providing healthy meal options for your child’s growing 
body and mind.  
 
Just a few notes as your child enters the Moose Hill School. Participation in the meal program is optional. Due 
to classroom constraints, participation is pre-order only, and meal options will follow a cold meal pattern. All 
orders must be placed by noon the previous day of service. Orders should be placed at 
https://www.londonderry.org/departments/dining; scroll to the bottom of the page; you will see the ordering 
form for Moose Hill. Please note, AM students can only order Breakfast options, and PM students can only 
order Lunch options. We would be delighted to serve your child breakfast or lunch.  Please note that breakfast 
and lunch will be available during the scheduled snack time for your child’s classroom. 
 
Should your student choose to participate, he or she will utilize monies added to their individual meal accounts 
through the LINQ app. Through https://linqconnect.com/, you have control over your child’s meal account, you 
can fill out the free and reduced application, see all meal transactions, set restrictions, get notifications, and put 
money in the account. (Be aware that there is a fee associated with online payments.) Don’t worry though! The 
option of check payments is also available. If making a check payment, please make the check out to the 
Londonderry Dining Services and include your student’s name in the memo section. Checks can be mailed to 
Londonderry High School; Attention Dining. This year breakfast is $2.00, and lunch is $2.75. 
 
Parents/Guardians, per our policy, if your child has a negative balance, we WILL continue to charge a 
single meal each day if you have ordered one, as NH is a “No child left behind state”. Parents/Guardians 
are responsible for all charges accrued by the child. 

I know this is a lot, but please feel free to reach out to Kimberlee Hunt, the Chief Coordinator over Moose Hill 
Dining Services, at (603) 432-6941 x 2230 or by email at khunt@londonderry.org.  
 
Follow us on Twitter and Instagram @londonderry_dng to stay updated on all of our department's awesome 
happenings!  
 
Always a pleasure,  

Krystle Connell​

Mrs. Krystle Connell 
Director of Dining Services 
(603) 432-6941 x 2234 / kconnell@londonderry.org 
295 Mammoth Rd. Londonderry, NH, 03053 
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